
Angelou Class News
What we are learning...

Our learning this term continues to be about innovations and 
inventions.  In history, we are exploring child labour during the 
Industrial Revolution, focussing on new laws passed in the era to 
protect the most vulnerable child labourers. In geography we are 
continuing to explore North America, in particular the USA. We will 
be investigating the rise of Silicon valley, California, and how major 
tech companies have driven mass economic growth in the area.
Science: We have lots of exciting science to investigate this half 
term. Our science topic is living things and their habitats, so we will 
be finding out about how how we classify animals and explore the 
vast amount of organisms that we share our beautiful planet with 
with.Maths: Our maths learning this half term will involve building 
further on our knowledge of fractions before moving on, in the final 
week, to investigating measurement.
English: We are continuing to read Cogheart whilst continuing to 
explore a range of texts for our guided and independent 
comprehensions.  Our writing will include a diary entry from the 
perspective of a desperate orphan living, in a victorian workhouse, 
a mystery story about a mysterious disappearance and a narrative 
based on the Titanium music video, by David Guetta. 

Our Christian values this term 
are thankfulness and respect.

Diary dates…
14th-20th November - UK Parliament 

week
Monday 5th December - Non-uniform 
day (children to bring chocolate for 

the chocolate tombola.)
Friday 9th December - Whole school 
pantomime trip, York Theatre Royal

Friday 9th December - Christmas Fair 
after school

Monday 12th December - Christmas 
crafts day

Thursday 15th December - Christmas 
lunch and Christmas jumper day

Friday 16th December  - KS2 
Christmas Carols 2.30pm (on KS2 

playground)



Children need to come to  school in their outdoor P.E. kits 
every Monday and Thursday.

Children need to practise their times tables every week, 
through times tables rockstars. I cannot stress enough how 
important fluency in these key facts are for the new year 6 
maths learning. 

Please encourage your child to read at
home. Reading for 20 minutes a day exposes children to 1.2 
million words over a year, and supports all areas of children’s 
learning.

I will be setting the spelling lists for the children on Sunday 
mornings and they expire just before school on Fridays. 
Please encourage your children to access Spelling Shed at 
least twice a week, there are lots of fun interactive games for 
them to be having a go at that will also help boost their 
writing capabilities. 

Angelou Class News
Information...

We continue to be 
impressed with the 

children’s maturity and 
enthusiasm for all their 

learning.

If you ever have any 
queries or questions 

please don’t hesitate to 
get in touch at: 

e.priory@kf.starmat.uk


